

PO BOX 1775 | Quantico, Virginia 22134

May 31, 2019

Dear Heavenly Brickks,

Thank you very much for your generous gift to the Marine Corps
Association Foundation. We appreciate your support of our programs for our Marines who
so selflessly continue to defend our nation.

The Marine Corps Association Foundation is one of the only non-profit organizations dedicated to supporting all Marines who are currently serving our country. We are committed to developing and recognizing the professional excellence of these Marines who so selflessly continue to defend our nation.

Without your donation, and the donations of others like you, our Foundation and its programs would not exist. More importantly, we would not be able to support and recognize deserving Marines. Thank you again for choosing to donate to the Marine Corps Association Foundation!

Semper Fidelis,

William M. "Mark" Faulkner Lieutenant General, USMC (Ret)

President and CEO

P.S. Your generosity makes a real difference for today's Marines. If you can send another gift, please use the form below. And thank you again for your support!

والمطاطعة والمراجع والمراجع

18 11 1

11.000 (9.4.4)

.,. 1 . ,